PTA Executive Board:

Our entire PTA Executive Board will be moving on to high school next year. We are in need of some awesome parents to take over running our Granger PTA for next year. If you are interested, have questions, or just want to learn more about this opportunity, please feel free to reach out to Mr. Davenport. Please consider this great opportunity!

Student Council

8th Grade's next student council meeting is this Thursday, February 9 at 7:20 AM in room B209. See you then!

LMC

Неу,

Hey, Granger Readers....you can still qualify for the <u>Caudill Club</u> and join us at our annual **Caudill Partv**

February 23rd in the LMC during the school day!

Participating students must read a minimum of three current Caudill titles and then register via Google Form by 2.21.23 at 3pm.

Don't

miss out on the fun! authors, prizes and a treat! Grizzly Readers are LEADERS!

Questions?

Email joan fitzgerald@ipsd.org

Good morning Granger Writers!

How are those poems, stories, and essays going???? If you are having trouble getting started, swing past the library to review the previous years' winners!

Remember, the deadline is in 2 weeks! All entries need to be emailed to Ms. Axt by Wednesday, Feb.22nd. See Ms. Axt or your ELA teachers if you have any questions!

Write On!